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(Statement by Turkey)
Mr. President,
We cordially welcome the distinguished delegation of Finland and thank them for the presentation of their comprehensive national report. We are pleased to note that the recommendations of previous cycles were taken into consideration and relevant measures were implemented.
Turkey highly appreciates Finland’s endeavours to take effective steps to further protect and promote human rights in various fields through relevant updates in legislation and focused on institutional strategies and national action plans. We welcome the adoption of the Action Plan for Gender Equality (2012-2015), the adoption of the National Action Plan to Reduce Violence Against Women and drafting of a national action plan against human trafficking. 
We are concerned that discriminatory and xenophobic comments have become more common.
Turkey believes that Finland, with its strong democratic culture and institutions, will also ameliorate the situation of refugees and develop a common understanding vis-à-vis this issue. 

Our recommendations are as follows:
1. Take measures against xenophobia and Islamophobia. Improve the implementation of the existing legal framework for combating racism.
2. Intensify efforts to prevent and combat the discrimination against persons with immigrant backgrounds. 
3. Continue efforts to combat trafficking in human beings and take effective measures to prevent and eradicate human trafficking. Adopt procedures for the determination of the best interests of child victims of trafficking. 

4. Provide adequate support services to protect victims of domestic and sexual violence. 
I thank you, Mr. President.

